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Tadley School PTA

Minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 7th February 2012
Present:
Dan Wirth, Jackie Wood, Melissa Stroud, Justine Woods, Claire Butterworth, Jim Lees-Smith, Richard Lafford, George McGarvie, Helen Robinson, Lauren Purnell, Kelly O’Dowd, Mike Paine and Caroline Nash.
1. 
Apologies for absence:
Amanda Davies, Rhoda Elvin, Olivia Doyle, Nicky Ray, Kay Meakes, Karine Hutcheson, Dion Ellis-Taylor and Clare Hawkins. 
2. 
Minutes of the Last Meeting:

Approved.
3.  
Barn Dance
There has been a modest ticket sale so far. There are a few who haven’t yet bought them but have said they are planning to come. Posters are going up around Tadley, with local business’ having agreed to sell some. Notices are going into the Gazette and Tadley Roundabout. Laminated posters are also going over to Mortimer, where there may be some interest. Facebook is also being used as an advertising tool.
Hall decoration: bespoke graphics are being designed and made. Tablecloths will be used to add colour. More may be agreed to if numbers pick up.

The sub-committee will decide if games are needed for the event, and if so what they will be.

Volunteers will be needed to help set up, ticket entry, tickets on the door. All committee members will be watchful of outside drinking. As we have half an hour to tidy up, it will be all hands available to help.

If numbers don’t reach the upper limit, then it is possible to use half the hall to create the right atmosphere.

Currently, we are looking at a loss, but Dan is keen to keep promoting the event and hopeful turn that situation around. He is not looking at cancelling the event. 
4.
Funding Requests
An official funding request was put forward for the purchase of 7 history boxes, costing £1,400. The committee voted in favour. APPROVED
5. Future Events
Jackie asked if the PTA would cover the cost of the Easter Egg Hunt like last year. The committee voted in favour of this. APPROVED
Helen and Caroline will source the eggs. Melissa will create the flyer and Jackie will set the date after consulting with the school. ACTION Helen, Caroline, Melissa and Jackie

Summer Fete

Currently no date has been set for this as it is unclear when the ‘cluster Olympic event’ is happening. Jackie will discuss with Zoe. ACTION Jackie

Mike suggested looking into the hire of a marquee so the event can be run despite the weather, and help prevent the problems of last year with trying to hold the event inside. 

Dan also asked for new ideas, either as stalls or events in the main arena. 

After discussion, it was agreed that the theme will be the Jubilee.

It was noted that another fundraiser could be put in during May, with the emphasis being on the children. It was suggested to bring back the Fun Run, which has been absent for 3 years. This would link in with the Olypmics. Children can raise sponsorship, which can be gift aided, and certificates and prizes awarded. It is also a chance to light the bbq and offer cold refreshments. Jackie will speak to Zoe about a possible date. ACTION Jackie
6. Any Other Business
 George commented that he has not yet received the ‘Sound System’ invoice from last year. Jackie will look into this. ACTION Jackie
7.
Next Meeting
Tuesday 6th March 2012 at 7.30pm for 7.45pm
Meeting finished at 20:50
